

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER
DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

Hospital Box 2889

January 8 - January 15, 1971

STUDENT-FACULTY NIGHT SPOH: There will be a brief organization meeting at 7:30 p.m. in Poom M-224 on Tuesday, January 12, 1971, for anyone interested in writing or producing this year's show.

WILBUPT C. DAVISON SCHOLARSHIP: The deadline for receipt of the applications for the Wilburt C. Davison Scholarship has been extended to January 15, 1971. The scholarship is being offered to enable a student to study outside of the United States, in order to broaden his experience both in a medical and in a general way by observing points of view, conditions, and medical practice in other countries. An award of \$500 will be made. Applications should be submitted to the Office of the Associate Dean ofr Undergraduate Medical Education, 295 Baker House.

THE UPJOHN AWAPD: The deadline for submitting applications for the Upjohn Award in Community Medicine has been extended to January 15. 1971. The Upjohn Award in Community Medicine offers an award of \$200 to a Duke student for the best essay discussing some aspect of the social, cultural, economic and other parameters of health. The paper should incorporate personal experiences and should be submitted to the Office of the Associate Director, Undergraduate Medical Education, 295 Baker House.

ATTENTION JUNIOP AND SEMIOR MEDICAL STUDENTS: The Minnesota Heart Association and The American Feart Association announces the Edgar Van Muys Allen Memorial Scholarship awards for 1971. Full time junior and senior medical students attending approved medical schools in the United States or Canada are eligible. A committee of Minnesota Heart Association will receive applications, determine final selection of award winners, and make payment of the stipend. The host institution will be the Mayo Graduate School of Medicine, Fochester (University of Minnesota). The scholarship award is in the amount of \$1,000. Successful applicants can undertake their 12-week period of study any time during their junior and senior year. The deadline for applications is March 1, 1971. For further information contact the Office of the Associate Pirector for Undergraduate Medical Education, 295 Baker House.

MEMBRANE SYMPOSIUM: Sponsored by the Department of Anatomy will be presented on Monday. January 11, 1971, at 4:00 p.m. in Room M-224 Davison Building. The guest speaker will be David T. Moran, Department of Molecular, Cellular and Developmental Biology, University of Colorado. His topic will be "The Cockroach Meets the Flectron Microscope - or - The Fine Structure of Two Ciliated Mechanoreceptors." Everyone is invited to attend. Refreshments at 3:30 p.m.

1971 SAMA-UTMB NATIONAL STUDENT PESEARCH FORUM: Will be held in Galveston, Texas April 22-24, 1971. The Forum is open to medical students, graduate students associated with medical schools, interns and residents. It is designed to include papers on research in the basic and clinical sciences. "Mead Johnson Awards", "The Gip A. Hudson Memorial Award", the "Houston Multiple Sclerosis Society Award" and the "Bay Area Heart Association Award" are available. Deadline for abstracts and applications is March 1, 1971. Those who are interested in submitting papers should contact Dr. T. Narahashi, Head of the Divison of Pharmacology, Department of Physiology and Pharmacology, Duke University Medical Center (extension 5748) for further details before preparing the papers.